From: Board of Supervisors. (BOS)

To: BOS-Supervisors

Cc: Major, Erica (BOS)

Subject: FW: Supervisor Preston"s Resolution (File No. 201154)
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 2:30:20 PM

From: shunter@bridgedeck.org <shunter@bridgedeck.org>

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 4:29 PM

To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Supervisor Preston's Resolution

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Dear San Francisco Supervisors,

| am writing as the Regional Representative of the Masters, Mates and Pilots Union. While we do
not represent any workers at the Bridge District we do represent Captains, Deckhands, Engineers
and Ticket Agents at a multitude of maritime companies in the Bay Area, including workers at the
Blue and Gold Fleet and the Water Emergency Transportation Authority.

One hundred and eighty-five workers at the Bridge District are facing imminent potential layoffs.
Other transit agencies are continuing to keep their employees on the payroll through the new year.
In fact, the Water Emergency Transportation Authority, whose workers we represent have not cut
crewmembers even though they have experienced the same drop in ridership as the Golden Gate
Ferry.

We are asking you to ask the Bridge District not to make these layoffs especially as we go into the
holiday season. These cut may be premature as more transit funding may become available.

Please support Supervisor Preston’s Resolution and stand for medical insurance and food for
working families.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Captain Ezra L. Hunter, Jr.
Regional Representative
International Organization
of Masters, Mates & Pilots
U.l.G./AFL-CIO
shunter@bridgedeck.org
510-808-7066
925-354-9294
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WARNING: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the
use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error
please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended
only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate,
distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received
this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient
you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents
of this information is strictly prohibited.



